
From:   Paul.Carlson@nebraska.gov 

To: DASACC_Financial_Contacts@NEBRLIN@IMS.STATE.NE.US 

CC: NIS_FLASH_Contacts%NEBRLIN@IMS.STATE.NE.US 

Date: Mon 2/25/2008  12:45 PM 

Subject:  3% Withholding 

As you are aware, a 2007 State law was passed requiring each employee to have at 
least 3% state income tax withheld from their pay.  State Accounting has performed a 
test to determine which employees are affected by this new law.  Our test indicated we 
need to gather documentation from 180 employees in 20 different agencies.  Those 20 
agencies who need to take action in addressing this 3% withholding law will be 
receiving a memo from State Accounting later this week.  That memo will contain the 
mechanics of the test and the next steps required for the 20 agencies. 
 
Agencies who will receive this memo are: 
 
Aeronautics 
Administrative Services 
Auditor of Public Accounts 
Banking 
Blind and Visually Impaired 
Corrections 
Education 
Environmental Quality 
ETV 
Game and Parks 
Health and Human Services 
Insurance 
Labor 
Legislature 
Revenue 
Roads 
State Colleges 
State Patrol 
Supreme Court 
Veterans Affairs 
 
 
If you have any question, please email or call me.  Thanks. 
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